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Govt Degree College for Women Kathua Pays Tribute on Veer Baal Diwas 2024 with 

Special Screening of the Acclaimed Movie Chaar Sahibzaade 

On the auspicious occasion of Veer Baal Diwas, commemorated annually on 26th December to 

honor the supreme sacrifices of the Sahibzadas, the Departments of Punjabi and Computer 

Applications, Govt Degree College for Women, Kathua, organized a special screening of the 

acclaimed movie Chaar Sahibzaade on 28th December 2024. 

The event was conducted under the visionary guidance of the esteemed Principal, Dr. Savi Behl, 

whose unwavering support and leadership were instrumental in the success of this initiative. A 

dedicated team of faculty members, including Dr. Seema Jolly, Dr. Rachna Raj, Prof. Romika 

Bassin, Prof. Surbhi Gupta, Dr. Surekha Rani, Dr. Manjot Singh, Dr. Sonika, Dr. Usha 

Kiran, Dr. Ajay Sanotra, Mr. Saurabh Dutta, Dr. Rituraj Sharma, Mrs. Neha, Prof. Ram 

Murti, Dr. Gurpreet, Dr. Gagan Kumar, Dr. Naser, and Miss Shikha, worked tirelessly to 

ensure the event's success. 

The program commenced with a warm and insightful welcome address by Prof. Sachinjeet 

Singh, who highlighted the significance of the Sahibzadas’ sacrifices in Sikh history and their 

relevance to the observance of Veer Baal Diwas. 

The screening of Chaar Sahibzaade, a cinematic masterpiece that vividly portrays the valor and 

sacrifices of the four sons of Guru Gobind Singh Ji, left the audience profoundly moved and 

inspired. The film served as a powerful reminder of the Sahibzadas’ unshakable faith, courage, 

and commitment to righteousness—values that hold a timeless relevance to Veer Baal Diwas. 

The event concluded with a heartfelt vote of thanks delivered by Dr. Tajinder Kour, who 

expressed sincere gratitude to all dignitaries, faculty members, and students for their enthusiastic 

participation and support, which contributed to the event's meaningful and impactful execution. 

This initiative was a testament to the institution’s dedication to preserving and celebrating 

Punjab’s rich cultural and spiritual legacy. The Departments of Punjabi and Computer 

Applications extend their sincere appreciation to all who contributed to making this event a 

resounding success. 





 

 


